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Noosa Heads, Noosa Junction - Tree Works 
 

Project summary  

Contractors will soon commence 
proactive tree work around Noosa 
Junction. 

 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to be undertaken from 

the 4th of November, with completion by 

the 5th of November, subject to weather 

and construction conditions. 

 

The work will be undertaken during the 

day between 6:30am and 4:30pm with 

traffic control in place. Residents are 

asked to limit their travels. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

Traffic control will be in place when works 

are being completed.  

Every effort will be made to minimise the 

impact on traffic, however delays of up to 

10 minutes can be expected.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Affected roads are: 

• Noosa Drive, from Coral Tree 

Avenue to Grant Street. 

• Sunshine Beach Road, from 

Noosa Drive to Cooyar Street. 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated. 

 

Further information 

Please contact Council’s Site Supervisor 

on (07) 5329 6500 

Extent of work area is marked below:  

 

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au

